## Tell Copyright Agency what teaching materials you've used. You could win a \$500 e-gift card!\*



Complete the questionnaire between 1 July and 15 September 2024, to go in the draw to win one of five \$500 e-gift cards.\*

Each year we ask teachers to take 10 minutes to complete an <u>online</u> questionnaire about the teaching materials they have provided to students or copied for teaching in the past 12 months.

This information helps us make copyright payments to writers, artists, and publishers who create educational resources.

